
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Dear Parents,  
Welcome to this week’s news!  We are a very proud 

staff. Your children’s classroom data has been 

gathered and analysed, they are doing very well AND 

they have all shone in their performances. They love 

to perform and have done so very, very well.                     

I, in turn am also incredibly proud of our fantastic 

staff, we are so lucky to have such a dedicated and 

talented team at Skelton.         
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Friday Flyer 

FACEBOOK                                                                  
At our Autumn governors meeting this week, we 

discussed the joys and perils of Facebook and 
unanimously decided that we will not be utilizing a 

Facebook page to communicate with parents. We will 
continue to use text and email alerts and letters as 

appropriate. 

 

Next Week At A Glance   

Monday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                   
SCHOOL PARLIAMENT 1pm      
Y1 and Y3 parties                                                                                        
Cricket Y3-Y6 – Returning in January     
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Tuesday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
FS2 & Y4 parties 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4   
School football clubs Y3-Y6 – Returning in January 
Hockey Y3-Y6 – Returning in January  

Wednesday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
Y1 at Play Factory 
Y2 & Y5 parties 
House Captains’ tea party for our FANTASTIC cleaners 
FILM CLUB: Returning in January 

Thursday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
FS1 & Y6 parties 
Y2 at cinema & Y3 PJ day 
442 Football - Returning in January  

Friday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8.30am at church 
Carols at All Saints Church 10.00am  Y2 – Y6 
Christmas lunch (banquet with crackers & balloons!) 
Running club & SCSS Returning in January 
We break up today for CHRISTMAS, we return on TUESDAY Jan 9th. 
 

Christmas Craft Fayre                                                                
A huge thank you to everyone who attended our               
Christmas Craft Fayre on the 1st December.                  
Through your generosity and donations, we                     
raised a fantastic total of £1577.37! This funding                          
will go towards vital learning resources and                         
trips for our children. We could not have                                
achieved this without your help, thank you! 

! Behaviour !                                                         

We have received a number of reports this week about 

anti-social behaviour in the industrial estate and in 

and around McDonalds, Greggs and Asda around 6pm. 

Are your children out in the evenings? Please ensure 

that you know where they are and that they are safe. 

 

                                                

TRANSPORTER 

HUGE THANKYOU 
Royal British Legion poppy 

collection raised £167.50 
 

Head Teacher Award 
 

  Roll Model  Behaviour Badge Teachers' Choice 

FS1 Jude Whiteley Zac Welford  Nyah Tavener 

FS2 Imogen Townsend Millie Ramsay Ella Rooks 
Y1 Blake Sherwood Joe Welford Alfie Jones 
Y2 Lola Frazer Ava Thompson Jonathon Green 
Y3 Cole Starling Louie Peacock Jacob Stone 
Y4 Emmie Finch Logan Walker Harry Walton 
Y5 Bobby Bishop Rhys Blows Kayley Maxwell 

Y6 Megan Coulson Jessica Connaughton Toby Cornwell 
 

This week’s 

House Champs 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

95% 

 

 

Unfortunately, no 

classes achieved 

100% this week 

 

 

Sleeps 

until 

Christmas! 

Christmas jumper/ party 

top day Thursday Dec 21st 

Get the tinsel, party hats 

and Christmas jumpers out! 
 Boulby 

 

Christmas 

Lunch 

 

Christmas 

Lunch 
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Last week, our Year 6 Librarians had a very special trip to the Seven Stories Museum in Newcastle. The museum was 

started in 2005 and is a celebration all of children’s literature. Given the hard work of our librarians and their 

dedication to books, we thought it was the perfect choice to inspire and enthral us. During our visit, the children 

were captivated by the comic themed exhibition, enchanted by the famous bears we know and love and in fits of 

laughter as they tried on giant underpants! Tiffany loved her experience and shared that ‘It was wonderful. The 

rooms all made you want to read books and share stories’. Elliott, or should we say ‘Harry’ thought ‘The costumes 

really brought the story to life and let you be the characters’. We have many ideas to bring back to our own library 

so watch this space… 

                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                            

SEVEN STORIES 

Newcastle 

www.sevenstories.org.uk/ 

 

Well worth a visit! 
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